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GENERAL INFORMATION

Home Garden Tomato Use

NU-TOMATOTONE can be used as an overall, foliar spray to
concentrate and accelerate tomato ripening.  Apply NU-TOMATOTONE
at the end of the growing season to hasten ripening of mature
green tomatoes and allow harvesting of fruit before frost. 
NU-TOMATOTONE spray will be most effective on healthy plants. 
Harvest fruit at proper maturity, generally 14 to 21 days after
treatment.  Some defoliation or yellowing of foliage following
treatment will be observed.



AMOUNT TO USE:

When treating several plants mix 4 ML of NU-TOMATOTONE in 1000 ML
of water.  When treating a large number of plants (10 to 15) mix
20 ML of NU-TOMATOTONE in 500 ML of water.  Apply NU-TOMATOTONE
with a clean hand sprayer.  Thoroughly wet all leaves and fruit
to the point of run-off.

CAUTION:

Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing. 
Do not inhale vapors.  Avoid spray drift to nearby crops as this
product may cause temporary modifications in plant growth.  Do
not contaminate water used for irrigation or domestic purposes. 
Do not reuse empty containers.  Destroy in a safe place.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO THE BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the items set out on the
label and subject thereto. The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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